From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26 June 2014 11:24
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00801/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:22 AM on 26 Jun 2014 from Mrs Lucy Haynes.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land for mixed use comprising equestrian training/competitions (use class D2) and agriculture, together with extension of existing vehicle parking area 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Lucy Haynes

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Hartwell House Banbury Road, Bloxham, Oxfordshire OX15 4PB


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would very much like to support this application. I keep my horse at livery at swalcliffe park equestrian and the use of the training facilities are extremely important to me. This is a fantastic venue which is really valuable to the local economy and community. It supports several families and the businesses of many. The farm workers, yard staff,training instructors and farrier who employs three staff to name a few. The use for competition by The pony club, riding clubs and British eventing also employs staff to run events. It is a well maintained safe environment for horses and riders with increased car parking space a helpful improvement. It is used by Bloxham school equestrian team as the nearest safest venue for the pupils to do cross country training. My daughter and I use the land for exercising our horse on a daily basis and really hope along with many others we can continue to do so. 


